
 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers 

Due to the increasing awareness around Covid-19, ALL Western 

Petroleum Offices are now close to the general public. 

 

Your business is very important to us as well as the safety of our 

customers and all Western Petroleum staff. 

Payments can be made: 

• Electronically via online telephone banking 

• In person at your bank (call bank ahead to confirm.) 

• Call Western Petroleum offices to make payment over the phone 

with your debit visa or credit card. 

Oil deliveries can be made via online through our website or call 1-877-

639-9393 or contact your local Western Petroleum office. 

All routine furnace cleanings have been suspended until we have better 

clarification from the government of Newfoundland & Labrador around 

the safety pertaining to COVID-19. 

All service and emergency calls will be assessed and handled 

accordingly. 

  

Sincerely,  
 
Dave Brown 
General Manager 


